SOCIAL BRIDGE NOTICE—PIlease Read

Dear Friends, keep in mind these considerations as we resume our social bridge
season:

We gather to play social bridge, moving from table to table, greeting or getting
acquainted with other players. In order to do this safely, we observe all the
protocols the IFC has set up. Play is limited to seven tables.

We play the Chicago style of bridge. Refresh your memory online or attend a
Monday class if you need to.

Players must be fully immunized and provide proof of it. Hands need to be
sanitized on entry and when leaving the table. Masks that cover nose and mouth
must be worn properly at all times and high-quality masks are recommended. No
food or drink, except water you bring, is permitted at tables. No use of IFC table
covers or cushions is permitted. Please self-monitor and stay home if you do not
feel well.

During this period of intense Covid infection, a group of four may choose to
remain at their table throughout the afternoon. While we gather to be social, we
also want to be flexible and allow members to make this choice. Please let a
committee member at the entry table know so your group can be directed to a
table that won'’t interrupt the flow of those who choose to move.



